
 

 
 
October 21–22, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the Local Conference of Youth (LCOY) Canada 2022. 
 
This virtual event brings young people together from across the 
country to discuss climate change and sustainable development 
issues from a Canadian perspective. I would like to congratulate the participants and 
wish them the best of luck. I am certain that you will come away from this rewarding 
experience with a sense of accomplishment. 
 
It continues to be a difficult time for planning and hosting events. That is why I 
would like to thank the organizers for their hard work and dedication in organizing 
this inaugural conference. You can take pride in your commitment to fostering the 
development of informed and engaged citizens. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a productive conference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


